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President’s Message – February 2022 

February the month of love… Oh how fitting as we know how Kids love 
Kiwanis and how we love them as well. 

It’s the second month of a new year and we continue to utilize all the 
ways we can to reach out to the children and those we serve. 

The pandemic has taught us many lessons - one of the most important 
is the ability to deal with the challenges the club faces in a calm manner 
and in a positive way. 

We continue to show and display love in so many ways to each other, 
through calls, messages, online meetings and so much more. The 
pandemic has dampened how we show love but have forced us to think 
differently and we are embracing it well. 

To love one another means to have compassionate concern and care for 
all people. It is to know the value of living a good life, and of adding value 
to others life. It produces a meaningful life! 

Let us continue to love as if everyone is our brothers and sisters. Take 
care of this world as if it is our beloved home. 

Kiwanians let us continue to connect, let us continue to team up! 

President Deanzer 

 


